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Subject: Disposition of Public Comments

Dear Ms.1berrien:

~~

Please find attached a copy of the Atomic Energy Control Board and federal specialist
departments responses to the public comments expressed during the ("---D.di~'1
Environmental Assessment Agency public consultation period (or the Bruce Used Fuel ~
Storage Project. '
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After careful review of the public comments, it is still the conclusion oftbe Atomic Cnet2Y

the proposed project have been adeQuately identified nndadd resscd in ~ ~omn~cnsive
~~ and that the above-mentioned effects can be successfully mitigated through tlw:
-appIICcation of proven engineering technology and environmental management practices.

~~

Should you have any questions on the above or the
hesiwe to contact me at (613) 995-5186.

Sincerely,(:~~:=:::~ .

Don Howard
Project Officer
Wastes and Decommissioning Division
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